NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Kent will conduct a public hearing on Friday, May 15,
2020 at 7:00 P.M. VIA ZOOM

Join Zoom Meeting
https://uso2web.zoom.us/j/89919599218

Meeting ID: 899 1959 9218

One tap mobile
1-646-558-8656 US (New York)
To discuss its 2020 Small Cities CDBG Application and to solicit citizen participation.

The Town is proposing to submit an application under the Low/Moderate Income Benefit
Category by rehabilitating and improving for residential purposes and related costs, the existing
South Common project located at 22 South Commons Road in Kent. The Town of Kent
anticipates applying for up to the maximum grant amount of $800,000.

The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain citizens’ views on the Town’s community
development and housing needs and review and discuss specific project activities. If you are
unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the Town of Kent,
P.O. Box 678, Kent, CT 06757 or may telephone Ms. Barbara Herbst at 860-927-0109. In
addition, information may be obtained at the Treasurer’s office located at 41 Kent Green
Boulevard, Kent upon request.

The Town of Kent promotes fair housing and makes all programs available to low and moderate
income families and individuals and does not discriminate or permit discrimination against any
person on the grounds of race, color, religious creed, age, marital status, national origin,
ancestry, sex, gender identity or expression, developmental or mental disability, physical
disability or handicap.

All citizens are encouraged to participate. The public hearing will be accessible to the
handicapped. Any persons requiring special assistance or non-English speaking persons
requiring translation should contact Jean Speck, ADA Coordinator at 860-927-4627 at least five
(5) days prior to the hearing. The Town of Kent is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action
Employer.
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